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PEACE RELEASE

OUR SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS

This year we were able to give Building Faith 
Scholarships to three Canton South graduates: Alexis 
Justice, Raine Rueschman and our Hanna Radel. 

Trevor Paul received the Jim Storry Memorial 
Scholarship. 

What a fine opportunity for the church to encourage 
young people as they continue their education. BINGO!


We thank all who turned out for Bingo, May 22. 
Thanks to you we cleared almost $300 for 

scholarships and the food bank. Our 
next Bingo will be 1 p.m. June 12. 


PENTECOST SUNDAY

Sunday, June 5 is Pentecost 
Sunday, the birthday of the 
church. We honor the day the 
Holy Spirit came to dwell 
within us. At Peace we wear 
red as a reminder that the Holy 
Spirit is alive and well and at 
work among and through each 
of us.

GRADUATION SUNDAY

Sunday, June 5, we will celebrate our 2022 graduates 
with recognition during our worship and with a 
reception following worship. 

Hanna Radel graduated from Canton South High 
School May 20 and will begin studies at Walsh 
University in exercise science and occupational 
therapy in the fall. She is also a member of the Walsh 
cheerleading squad.

Caroline Thompson graduated from The Ohio State 
University College of Veterinary Medicine May 6, 
2022 and has accepted a position in emergency 
medicine with Medvet Pittsburg in Pennsylvania.

Congratulations to both of you. We are proud of your 
accomplishments and 
pray God’s blessing 
o v e r y o u a s y o u 
continue your walk with 
him.

THE OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED 

In celebration of Memorial Day, the church office will 
be closed Monday, May 30. It will reopen 
Tuesday, May 31, at 9 A.M.

BREW PASTORS

Life can be hard - you don't have to do it alone. 
BrewPastors, which Neal Hodgkiss is a part of, is an 
informal group of people with a story to tell, which meets 
at several local brew pubs and 
coffee houses. Have a friend who 
m i g h t b e i n t e r e s t e d ? V i s i t 
B r e w P a s t o r s . o r g o r e m a i l 
cheers@brewpastors.org.
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READERS FOR JUNE

May 29	 Rich Wanner 

June 05	 Claudia Brothers

June 12	 Mary Kay Jezewski

COMMUNION ASSISTANTS 

June 05	 Christine & Tim McCormick, Debbie 		
	 Malavite

June 26	 Andrea Moore, Abby Moore, Kathy Chase

BREAD BAKER

June 05	 Joanne Sankovich

June 26	 Joanne Sankovich

HAPPYBIRTHDAY! 
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HappyAnniversary!

June

Pat & Bob Welker


	 

Nancy & Scott Kocher


	 

Marilyn & Jim Rollins


	 

Katrina & Stephen 
Gabber


	 

Lisa & Sam Beall


	 

Marty & Robert Cairns


	 

Nancy & Scott Bacon


	 


PRAYER REQUESTS

Joanna Swinford and Tina Randall, cancer, 
Nadine Nolen, Pat Coleman, David 
Brothers, Damon Habrun, and Mary Lou 
Page.

LOOKING AHEAD

05/30	Office Closed

06/01	Coffee Klatch 10:30 am

06/05	Pentecost Sunday—wear red!

06/05	Graduation Sunday—reception following worship

06/08	Coffee Klatch 10:30 am

06/08	Church council 7 pm

06/15	Coffee Klatch 10:30 am


NURSERY SCHEDULE

May 29	 

June 5	 

June 12	 


THANK YOU FROM THE SERVICE COMMITTEE

The response from the congregation and the community 
to our collection for the refugees of the Ukraine has been 
amazing. Thank you very much for your generosity. The 
Gabbers will be loading their van with our donations and 
taking them to Parma for distribution. 


Please keep the people of Ukraine in 
your prayers.

THANK YOU

Peace Lutheran Family—


Thank you so much for providing donuts 
for our staff at Walker Elementary. Thank 
you for all the support you give to our 
students, families and community!

Sincerely,

Walker Elementary Staff

SINCERE APPRECIATION

Peace Lutheran Church

On behalf of the Canton Local Board of Education, 
please accept sincere thanks for your donation of 
$2,500.00 for the Building Faith Scholarship. Your 
continued support and generosity are truly 
appreciated.

Sincerely,

Brett Yeagley, Superintendent of Schools.


